Dear Future Merton Team,

| am just emailing to say that | am strongly against the regeneration at Eastfield due
to the negative effect that it will have on residents and the community at Mitcham
eastfield. The estates needs to be repaired/ refurbished not demolised/ regenerated.
Home owners and their future family generations will loose their homes if
regeneration goes ahead. Thanks.



